
Hello everyone, welcome to our first 
newsletter of this year. This year, we are 
going to try sending out a one-page 
newsletter, with just the key information 
needed for parents

It has been a great first full week back this 
week, with lots of fabulous learning across 
school. It has been excellent to see the 
effort that most children have been putting 
into their work and how #proud they 
have been of it. Keep up the great work!

Have a great weekend

Autumn Term Week Two
Friday 12th September

Open Afternoon
We have an Open Afternoon coming up 
at St Edmund’s on Tuesday 7th October. 
This is for parents who have children 
starting school next September or the 
September afterwards. Please pass this on 
to anyone you know who may be looking 
for a school place. The flyer for this 
afternoon will be sent out alongside the 
newsletter.

Dates coming up…
16th Sept: Flu Immunisation forms due 
back in
24th Sept: Meet the Teacher @ 3.15pm; 
4.15pm & 5pm
25th Sept: Welcome Mass @ 10am in 
the school hall
29th: Sacramental Programme Parents 
meeting for Year 3 (3.45pm & 6pm)

On Wednesday 24th September, we have 
our Meet the Teacher meetings. This is a 
chance for parents to meet your child’s 

class teacher; find out about the work they 
are doing and how you can help at home 

and meet with other staff in school.
They will take place at 3.15pm, 4.15pm and 
5pm and parents are invited to attend any 
of these times. We hope to see you there.

Over the Summer, United Utilities 
supported school with some work on 
creating flower beds and planters that 
use some of the rainwater from the 

gutters. You will have seen these around 
school. Over the October ½ term, there 
will be more work on creating planters in 
the playground, which will help get rid of 
the massive puddle that appears every 

time it rains! We had some flooding after 
the heavy rain yesterday but our 

superhero staff made sure it didn’t affect 
the school day.

Lunchtime Organiser Vacancy
There is currently a vacancy for a 

Lunchtime Organiser. Please speak to 
the school office if you are interested in 

applying. Applications that were 
submitted before the summer will be 

carried forward. The closing date is next 
Friday (19th)


